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  Product End-of-Life Notification

EOL Number: SE041701 Date: April 26, 2004

Product Description & Replacement:
Atmel’s AT49BV/LV/F2048A devices have reached End-of-Life.  This product change applies to all
speed and package options.

AT49BV/LV/F4096A devices may be used as a replacement, since they are software and footprint
compatible to the ATxx2048A devices with the one exception of an additional address pin (Pin3 for
the SOIC and Pin17 for the TSOP package).  The additional address pin of the ATxx4096A should
be tied to ground.

Contact your local Atmel representative, if you need any assistance migrating to the
AT49BV/LV/F4096A products.

Reason for EOL:
These products are being discontinued due to lack of customer demand.

Last Time Buy Date: October 26, 2004
Please note that all last time buy orders are non-cancellable and not returnable.

Last Ship Date: April 26, 2005

Atmel Contact: pcnadm@atmel.com
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